MINUTES OF THE
PUBLIC/COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Region 14 Public/Community Relations Committee was held on
Tuesday, January 22, 2013 at Bethlehem Elementary School, 92 East Street, Bethlehem,
CT.

The following members were present: Maryanne VanAken, Sophiezane Bartlett and
Committee Chair Pamela Zmek. Committee members absent were Gary Suslavich.

Also present were Superintendent Jody lan Goeler, Board Chairman George Bauer and
Boardmember Charles Cosgriff.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m. The meeting was delayed due to a
prior Committee meeting running a bit longer than anticipated.

The Committee discussed the recent Superintendent’s Roundtable on Strategic Planning.
Suggestions for future topics were discussed.

Invitations will be going out shortly to those people who will be on the Advisory Council.
The Council will meet on a quarterly basis and the first meeting is planned for a date to
be determined in March.

A group from the Trumbull PTSO will present at the next Public Relations meeting,
scheduled for February 4, 2013.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pamela Bmel

Pamela Zmek, Chair
Public/Community Relations Committee
Region 14 Board of Education




